Fall Leaf Collection Announcement

Dear Residents,

As the beautiful colors of fall begin to adorn our streets, we would like to remind you of our
upcoming fall leaf collection program. Please see the details below:

Collection Dates:

o First Collection: November 1-3
« Second Collection: November 15-17
o Final Collection: November 29 - December 1

Collection Guidelines:

o Please rake leaves to the curb by 7:00 AM on collection days.

e Do not place leaves in bags or bins.

« Avoid placing leaves near obstacles such as mailboxes or fire hydrants.
Thank you for your cooperation and for helping keep our community beautiful!

Sincerely,

Your Town Council



